
 

 

  PUBLIC NOTICE – WABUSH AIRPORT  

 
Effective Monday, June 15, 2020, to help reduce the 

spread of COVID-19, all passengers, non-passengers and 

airport employees must wear a mask/face covering while 

in public spaces of the air terminal building if it is not 

possible to consistently maintain a 2-metre physical 

distance from others.  
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